
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/8/2013 5:21:51 PM
To: Joe Como (joe.como@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Settlement in GRC

Joe - call me tomorrow if you are free. I'm trying to judge your appetite for settling with PG&E in the GRC. I 
know you are always open to settlement under the right terms, but my sense is we are too far apart at this point to 
make settlement that both parties could agree to unlikely. Thoughts ? 973-4977

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0153475
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